
2007 VENDOR REGISTRATION 
FOR THE 

57TH STREET CHILDREN’S BOOK FAIR 
 

We are pleased that you will join us for the 21st annual 57th Street Children’s Book Fair.  
The Fair is scheduled for Sunday, September 30th from 1 p.m. until 6 p.m.  In the event of 
rain, the Fair will be held indoors at William H. Ray School (57th Street & Kimbark 
Avenue, Chicago, Illinois, 60637.) 
 
Prices are: 

• First six-foot table: $60 
• Each additional table: $25 

Price includes two chairs but please bring your own table covers and signage. 
 
We will do our best to accommodate requests for booth placement, but cannot guarantee 
specific locations.  Please let us know if your display requires electricity. 
 
 
 
Name of Company __________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name/Title _________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _______________________________  Fax: ________________________________ 
 
Email: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Number of tables: _____________________      Amount enclosed: _________________ 
 
 
 
Please make your check payable to The 57th Street Children’s Book Fair.  Contracts and 
payments are due by Friday, August 31, 2007, and are nonrefundable after September 14, 2007. 
Please mail to: 
 

57th Street Children’s Book Fair 
c/o Suzette McInerney, Vendor Registrar 

5432 S. Blackstone Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60615 

 
 

For more information, please call or email Suzette McInerney  
773-667-5535 or suzettemcinerney@aol.com 


